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EXPLANATION OF CHANGES 

House Bill 160 

Art in Public Places Requirement 

Work Draft Version H 

 

Version A of House Bill 160 repealed all statutes that required one percent funding for art in 

public buildings and facilities as well amended other statutes that had references to the percent 

funding for the arts.  

 

Version H changes HB 160 so that the requirement for one percent funding for art in public 

buildings and facilities is put on a moratorium for five years from July 1, 2015 to July 1, 2020.  

 

Version H also includes a sunset date on the “Art in Public Buildings and Facilities” statutes 

found in AS 35.27 as well as the art in public places fund found in AS 44.27.050(a)(5), AS 

44.27.050(b) and AS 44.27.060.  
 

 

  

 

 

mailto:Rep.Lynn.Gattis@akleg.gov

